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Merch 4th, 1896.
Dear Graham:- e 7/?2' 7

Don't forget cbout McCrze znd the "Garrett". I think he cen get it as
Plzatt has consulted me about the place. You might write Platt a note. His address is
Dr. Walter B. Platt, 802 Cathedral Street, Baltimorec,

I hope jou found your mother better. It is too bad that you should have
had your visit interrupted.

Sincerely yours,

Wm. Osler.
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